Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B Temporary Rules - Request for Tech Changes

From: Konopka, Diane <Dkonopka@ncdoj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 8:46 AM

To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Konopka, Diane N <dkonopka@ncdoj.gov>

Subject: [External] RE: 12 NCAC 10B Temporary Rules - Request for Tech Changes

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Good morning Brian,

Thank you for your email and suggested changes. Please review the attached and let me know if this will work for 12
NCAC 10B .0301.

As for 12 NCAC 10B .0704, the Commission would like to withdraw this proposed temporary rule from
consideration. Instead, we will move forward with the permanent rule making process. | am available this morning if
you would like to discuss.

Again, thank you-
Diane

Diane N. Konopka

Director

Sheriffs’ Standards Division

Phone: 919-662-4375

Fax: 919-662-4515

dkonopka@ncdoj.gov

1700 Tryon Park Drive, Raleigh, NC 27610
Post Office Box 629, Raleigh, NC 27602-0629
ncdoj.gov

Please note messages to or from this address may be public records.



